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Michael Blatz

From: Planning Department

Sent: Friday, April 3, 2020 8:34 AM

To: Michael Blatz

Subject: FW: Referrals for PRRD File Nos. 20-003-ALRNFU (Haab) & 20-004-ALRSub (Brown)

From: Chair Brad Sperling <brad.sperling@prrd.bc.ca>  
Sent: Friday, April 3, 2020 8:31 AM 
To: Planning Department <planning@prrd.bc.ca> 
Cc: PRRD_Internal <prrd.internal@prrd.bc.ca> 
Subject: Re: Referrals for PRRD File Nos. 20-003-ALRNFU (Haab) & 20-004-ALRSub (Brown) 

Please proceed. Will rely on board discussion for these two  

From: Planning Department 
Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2020 9:44:38 AM 
To: Chair Brad Sperling 
Cc: PRRD_Internal 
Subject: Referrals for PRRD File Nos. 20-003-ALRNFU (Haab) & 20-004-ALRSub (Brown)

Good day Chair Sperling, 

Please review the attached documents regarding ALR applications in Area C: 

 20-003-ALRNFU (Haab) 

 20-004-ALRSub (Brown) 

If you have any comments, please submit them by April 14, 2020. 

Best, 
Development Services 
PEACE RIVER REGIONAL DISTRICT | Direct: 250-784-3200 
planning@prrd.bc.ca | www.prrd.bc.ca

IMPORTANT:  The information transmitted herein is confidential and may contain privileged or personal information.  It is intended solely for the person or entity to 
which it is addressed.  Any review, re-transmission, dissemination, taking of any action in reliance upon, or other use of this information by persons or entities other 
than the intended recipient is prohibited.  If you received this in error, please notify the sender and delete or destroy all digital and printed copies.   


